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Belvedere Family Community

Let's Support our BFC Matched Couples' Blessing
Journey!

Dear Belvedere Family Community,
We are thrilled to share four wonderful couples from our
community are embarking on their journey to the Blessing in

February/April 2024!

Let's join together to celebrate their love and commitment by

congratulating them with a gift!
Here are the couples we're celebrating:

1. Toshio B. and Katya S.



2. Reimi M. and Nobu I.
3. Karen S. and Ryota N.
4. TJ H. and Kayon P.

To make a contribution and share in the joy of their union, please

visit the GoFundMe page: www,gofundme,com/f/bfc-matched-

couples-headed-to-the..

Thank you for your generosity and love!
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